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Year 3,4,5, and 6 Christmas Carol Service Thursday 8th 
December 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are having our KS2 Christmas Carol Service on Thursday 8th December. All classes in 
years 3 – 6 will be performing a carol service at St Mary’s Church in Eastwood. You are 
invited to come and watch the children sing festive songs and recite the Christmas story. 
 
Due to the number of children, it is necessary to split the concert into two performances.  
This is normally a popular event, so please come early. 
  
 Year 3 and 5 will perform at 9:30am on Thursday 8th December 
 
 Year 4 and 6 will perform at 1:30pm on Thursday 8th December 
 
We would greatly appreciate any volunteers to help walk the classes to and from the 
church.  If you are available, please speak to your child’s teacher who can provide you with 
more details. 
 
________________________________________________________________________  

The Florence Nightingale Academy – The Christmas Carol Service 
 

 
Child’s Name: ______________________  Class: _________________ 
 
I can help with walking children to and from school to Church _______________ 
(Name of Parent) 
 
Contact Number: ___________________ 
  
 
Signed: _____________________ (Parent/Carer) 


